


[image: A child holding a teddy bear holding onto his mum]Are you concerned about a child?
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The Children’s Services Single Point of Access (CSPA) is here to help.
If you are a child or young person being abused or neglected, or an adult who is concerned about a child or young person's safety and wellbeing, you can contact CSPA between 9am to 5pm on Monday to Friday.
[image: Receiver] Call 0300 470 9100
[image: Envelope] Email cspa@surreycc.gov.uk 

During evenings, weekends and bank holidays, the Emergency Duty Team is available: 
[image: Receiver]  Call 01483 517898
[image: Envelope] Email edt.ssd@surreycc.gov.uk 
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